
Intelligent Ship – the Next
Generation: Dial-in briefing and 1-1s

The Defence and Security Accelerator is holding a dial-in briefing and 1-1
teleconference sessions as part of its Intelligent Ship – the Next Generation
competition.

The competition team will be on hand to explain the background to the
competition and answer any questions you might have.

The multi-million pound competition is seeking novel and innovative projects
for the Royal Navy’s future operating environment.

The dial-in session will be held 1100 – 1200 BST on 02 July 2019.

The 1-1s will be held 1200 – 1400 BST on 02 July 2019 and will last 20
minutes per supplier.

Sign up on the Intelligent Ship Dial-in/1-1s Eventbrite page.

http://www.government-world.com/intelligent-ship-the-next-generation-dial-in-briefing-and-1-1s/
http://www.government-world.com/intelligent-ship-the-next-generation-dial-in-briefing-and-1-1s/
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/competition-intelligent-ship-the-next-generation
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/intelligent-ship-the-next-generation-dial-in-briefing-and-1-1s-tickets-64299343066

